Milwaukee & Northern RR.
General Freight Department
Circular No. 154
Cancelling Circular No. 142
Milwaukee, Wi,

January 21, 1889

Agents:

St. Collins, Mi., on the Western (Dwiluth) Division of
the DSS&A Ry., has been closed and agency removed to Military
Road, Mi., situated one mile east of St. Collins. There is a
freight stage line from Military Road to Rockland and Ontonagon,
Ontonagon county, Mi. Freight destined to these pecints should
be way-billed to Military Road unless specifically consigned
via Baraga, Mi. Freight for Greenland should be way-billed to
B“&Eln

J. C. Forester, GFA

\DSS&A

M&N RR.

Stations - St. Collins, Military Road, Rockland, Greenland
Baraga -~ Ontonagon




